
Theatre Club Auditions  

The drama department is having open auditions for their VIRTUAL 

winter production. Come try out for a part in:  

 
A comedy about the end of the word!  

 The auditions will be via Zoom on October 5th 

and 7th (Monday and WEDNESDAY) at 3:00pm. 

Please contact Ms. Piper for the Zoom link and 

digital audition form at 

natalie.piper@vansd.org 

We will be doing cold readings. No need to prepare 

anything. When you contact Ms. Piper for the Zoom 

link, she will send you the audition sides.  

Rehearsals will be after school on Mondays and Fridays from 

October to February from 3:00pm to 4:30pm via Zoom. 

If you have any questions please contact Ms. Piper at 

natalie.piper@vansd.org  

Information for technical opportunities will follow after 

auditions. 
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